
4-H CLOVER BITES 

February 2025 

**Starting with the January newsletter, you will only receive it if you are currently enrolled 

in the 2024-2025 4-H program.  Please enroll soon so you will not miss any important 

upcoming events and dates. 













The February Jr. Leader meeting will also be held at this time! 

Bring a friend to 

learn all about 4-H 

and enroll this 

evening too! 



Hare and Feathers 





Club Officers and job duties...most clubs will elect officers at their 

January meeting so be thinking about if you’d like to run for an office in your 

club meeting!  















 



Starting this year, New 4-H volunteers will go to 4honline.com and fill out a new 

volunteer application through the website. Once you have completed the appli-

cation, the Extension Office will check your references and complete your back-

ground checks.  When those are done, the 4-H Youth Educator will contact you to 

explain the final step of the process. 

 

Any questions, reach out to Megan Stone at mmcneel1@purdue.edu 

If you are not currently a volunteer but have an interest in being one, start 

the enrollment process and send Megan an email 

mmcneel1@purdue.edu and let her know.  We always need approved 

volunteers. 

*********************************************************************************** 

 


